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1.0 
 

PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
 

1.1  To update Halton Health Policy and Performance Board in relation to the key issues arising 
from the Care Quality Commission’s (CQC) inspection report published in January 2017, 
together with any specific issues for the Halton population when resources spend time out of 
area. 
 

2.0 RECOMMENDATION: That the Board: 
 
i) Note the contents of the report and presentation. 

 
3.0 SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
3.1 A presentation will be delivered on behalf of the North West Ambulance NHS Trust by:- 

 

 Michael Huddart, Head of Regulatory Compliance; and  

 Matthew Dunn, Consultant Paramedic 
 

4.0 
 

POLICY IMPLICATIONS 

4.1 
 

None identified. 

5.0 OTHER/FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 

5.1 None associated with this report.  
 

6.0 IMPLICATIONS FOR THE COUNCIL’S PRIORITIES 
 

6.1 Children & Young People in Halton  
 

None identified 
 

6.2 Employment, Learning & Skills in Halton  
 

None identified. 
 



 

6.3 A Healthy Halton 
 

The remit of the Health Policy and Performance Board is directly linked to this area. 
 

6.4 A Safer Halton  
 

None identified. 
 

6.5 Halton’s Urban Renewal 
 

None identified. 
 

7.0 RISK ANALYSIS 
 

7.1 None associated with this report. 
 

8.0 EQUALITY AND DIVERSITY ISSUES 
 

8.1 An Equality Impact Assessment is not required for this report.  
 

9.0 LIST OF BACKGROUND PAPERS UNDER SECTION 100D OF 
THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 
 

Document 
 

Place of Inspection 
 

Contact Officer 

North West 
Ambulance 
Service 
(NWAS) 
NHS Trust: 
CQC 
Quality 
Report 
19.1.17 
 

Available via CQC’s website; link below:- 
 
http://www.cqc.org.uk/sites/default/files/new_reports/AAAF7552.pdf 
 

Julie Treharne 
Head of Communications   
- NWAS 
julie.treharne@nwas.nhs.uk 
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